
OFFICE OF THE

Vice President Academic

Date: 04/05/2022
To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Vice President Academic 2021/22 Report #23

Dear Council,

I hope you all are doing well. Below you will find an update of what I’ve been up to over the past two weeks.

Festival of Teaching and Learning

The Festival of Teaching and Learning is an annual event where all members of the University of Alberta's

teaching and learning community can share, demonstrate, explore, and embody the plurality of approaches

to university teaching to enhance our pedagogies and teaching and learning environments across our

institution. The theme for the Festival will be (Re) Imagining Post Pandemic Pedagogies and a critical,

creative, and effective reflection of where we've come from, where we are now, and where we are hoping to

go and a teaching a learning community.

The Festival will be happening May 3-5. CTL will be doing an undergraduate student panel as their keynote

presentation regarding students' experiences in the classroom using academic accommodations and what

we can learn from those experiences to re-imagine a more accessible learning environment. We are currently

looking for volunteers, so please let me know ASAP if you have used accommodations and would be

interested in participating!

Student Governance Code of Conduct

The Student Governance Code of Conduct is just finishing some final consultations with stakeholders and

going to the next Bylaw Committee meeting. We should have a final draft for all of you to review by the last

meeting of the Students’ Council.

Student Engagement Policy

The second principles of the Student Engagement Policy are just going through final consultations and will

be up for approval at the next Students’ Council meeting.

Bylaw 2300 Amendment for Temporary Replenishment

I am still working on finalizing the process for temporary replenishment of GC and Students’ Council seats

between the General Election and By-Election. I may bring a discussion item to the late additions.
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Basketball Champs

Yesterday by intramural basketball team competed in the championship game! We sealed the deal with an

81-21 win against our opponents to take home the trophy <3

Cheers,

Abner Monteiro
Vice President Academic
University of Alberta Students’ Union
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